
May 8, 1985 

 The Mt. Joy Township Supervisors held their regular monthly meeting on 

Wednesday, May 8, 1985 at 7:30 p.m. at the township municipal building on Hoffman 

Home Road.  Jim Neth was absent.   

 The minutes were approved by motion of Glenn Snyder, 2
nd

 by Harry Hilbert 

carried.   

 The treasurer’s report was approved by motion of Snyder, 2
nd

 by Hilbert carried.   

 Mr. Bange was present to inquire about sub-division regulations.   

 The following problems were noted:  

 Maitland Brothers - no building permit 

 C.W. Harper - trailer - no permit 

 John Sanders - Junk problem - refer to Sam 

 McDonnell - Junk problem - refer to Sam 

 Racine - hauling lots more “junk” into their property 

 Bill Jones property - Highland Avenue 

 See Dean about a letter regarding residents having permits.   

 Supervisors must make plans to inspect the remaining junk yards soon.   

 Mr. Hollinger is back from Florida.   

 Letter was read from Hockley and O’Donnell about Pollution Insurance - $750. per 

year.  Not required now, but in the near future it will be.   

 A letter was read from the Bureau of Solid Waste Management concerning the 

issuance of the permits for the operation of the processing or disposal dance with the 

Pennsylvania Solid Waste Management Act, Act. 97.   

  County Liquid Fuel appropriation will be $2,623.20.  This will be appropriated to 

Long Road and Schwartz Road.   

 Secretary to bid on FB1 -1000 ton binder and 850 ton wearing course.  Send bids to 

Hammaker, Wilson and Roadite.  Bids to be opened June 12.   

 Meeting adjourned at 9:00 p.m. by motion of Hilbert, 2
nd

 by Snyder, carried.   

 Submitted by Barbara J. Snyder, secretary.   


